Students of AM schools and whole-day
schools need not attend school

Attention TV and radio duty announcers:

Please broadcast the following special announcement by the Education
Bureau concerning schools, and repeat it at suitable intervals:

As the Red Rainstorm Warning Signal is now in force, students of AM
schools and whole-day schools do not have to attend school today. Schools
should keep their premises open and implement contingency measures to look
after arriving students. Parents do not need to pick up their children from
schools immediately.
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